
I am a long-time motorcycle rider and strongly support SB574.  Riding a motorcycle in congested, very slow, or stop-and-go traffic is 
very dangerous.  The risk I fear most is a rear-end collision from drivers who are not paying attention.  A minor inconvenience in a 
car, serious injury on a motorcycle.  Lane sharing will allow motorcycle to be safe, and stay out of harms way in these limited 
situations.


